
Date: 11 / 02 / 2018 Ref. no.: WFA 2.1 / 15

Att.: All Members of the WFA Committees

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

Thank you very much for your considerable efforts in developing the African
weightlifting sport.

I am pleased to invite all of you to attend the WFA Committees meeting
which will be held on 25th March, 2018 at 10:00 AM at Dar El Modaraat new
hotel – Cairo, Egypt.

Please be noted that according to the WFA Constitution; the costs of your
travel and accommodation should be covered by your national federation.

I am looking forward to seeing you in Cairo!

Yours Sincerely,

Eng. Khaled Mehalhel
WFA President


